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MINUTES OF THE AUGUST 7, 2014  

MILLER-DRISCOLL BUILDING COMMITTEE 

 

 
Building Committee Members present:  Karen Birck, Bruce Hampson, Glenn Hemmerle, Cheryl 

Jensen-Gerner, John Kalamaridies, John Murphy, Jim Newton, Ann Paul, Fred Rapczynski, Rick 

Tomasetti 

 

Building Committee Members absent:  Dick Dubow, John Guth, Ray Tobiassen 

 

Guests:  Holly DeYoung (Tai Soo Kim Partners); Bruce Likly (Board of Education Chairman) 

 

Chairman Bruce Hampson called the meeting to order at 5:09 pm. 

 

Upon motion of Glenn Hemmerle and second of Ann Paul, the committee unanimously approved 

the revised minutes of the July 10, 2014 building committee meeting. 

 

Bruce Hampson reviewed the July 21, 2014 Board of Selectmen’s meeting and July 29, 2014 

Board of Finance meeting focusing on the questions that each board asked. Committee members 

discussed key points that should be made when talking with townspeople about the project. 

 

Karen Birck and Holly DeYoung reviewed the community information plan, including the most 

recent draft of the tri-fold informational brochure.  Committee members signed up to cover 

various events.  Karen will work with Holly to update and distribute to committee members the 

draft FAQ document.  Glenn Hemmerle asked that Turner provide a number for what it would 

cost the town to simply bring the Miller-Driscoll building up to code.  Karen will follow up with 

Turner to obtain that number. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm. 


